
Paramedic Services Committee Report 

The Paramedic Services Committee makes the following recommendations from its meeting on 
March 26th, 2025: 

1. After making inquiries of the [Chief Russell King] and other appropriate officers of the 
Health Service Provider (HSP) and subject to any exceptions identified on Appendix 1 
attached to this report, to the best of the Board’s knowledge and belief, the HSP has 
fulfilled, its obligations under the service accountability agreement (the “MSAA”) in effect 
during the Applicable Period. 
 
 
Without limiting the generality of the foregoing, the HSP has complied with: 
 
 
(i)    Article 4.8 of the MSAA concerning applicable procurement practices; and, 
(ii)    the Connecting Care Act, 2019. 
 
 
And that the Mayor of the County of Brant sign the attached Declaration of Compliance 
on behalf of the Paramedic Services Committee, and that the Declaration of Compliance 
be forwarded to Ontario Health. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

______________________ 
Councillor Miller 
Chair 


